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Date:   02/07/2019 
To 
 
   Shri  Ravi Shankar Prasadji, 
   Hon. Minister for Communications and Information Technology, 
   Government of India, 
   Sanchar Bhawan,  New Delhi 110001. 
 
Respected Sir, 
The above organization represents the largest number of BSNL pensioners 
(numbering more than 74,000 throughout the country) who were absorbed from DoT. 
It is an apolitical democratic organization. All retirees from RM to CGM are our 
members.  
 
We have an umbrella organization called ‘Committee of BSNL/MTNL Pensioners’ 
Association’ (CBMPA) and I am the convenor of that organization. The CBMPA 
represents vast majority of pensioners of BSNL and MTNL. 
 
On behalf of BSNL/MTNL pensioners, whom we represent, we extend our hearty 
welcome on assuming charge as Minister for Communications under the dynamic 
leadership of Hon. Prime Minister Shri Narendramodiji.  Both BSNL & MTNL are facing 
a difficult period and we are confident that you would be able to handle the 
challenging situation with the cooperation of all stake-holders. 
 
We herewith attach a brief letter regarding our important demand of pension revision 
from 1/1/2017 with the fitment factor recommended by 7 th CPC and implemented to 
C.G. pensioners numbering more than 56 lakh. 
 

Thanking you 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
(P.Gangadhara Rao) 
  General Secretary. 

 


